9/24/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: Colorado Rose Red, M-1978-332, AM02 decision date extension

STATE OF

Re: Colorado Rose Red, M-1978-332, AM02 decision date extension

COLORADO Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Environment-Inc <Environment-inc@outdrs.net> Thu, Sep 20, 2018 at 6:46 PM

To: Jared Ebert <Jared.Ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Caleb Liesveld <caleb@coloradorosered.com>

Jared,

Attached is a copy of a decision date extension request for Colorado Rose Red's, Colorado Rose Red Stone Quarry, M-
1978-332 from Monday, September 24, 2018 until Thursday, November 15, 2018. This will give us more time to address
the outstanding Geotechnial Study issues.

The original is in the mail. If you have any questions please call me.

Thank you,

Steve

Steve O'Brian
Environment, Inc.

7985 Vance Dr., #205A
Arvada, CO 80003

(303) 423-7297

(303) 423-7599 Fax
Environment-inc@outdrs.net

This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you have received this communication in
error, please delete this message from all media and notify me immediately. Thank you for your cooperation.
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Envirenment, Inc.

LARRY E. O’'BRIAN 7985 VANCE DRIVE, SUITE 205A
FOUNDER ARVADA, COLORADO 80003

STEVAN L. O'BRIAN 303-423-7297
PRESIDENT FAX 303-423-7599

September 20, 2018

Mr. Jared Ebert

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St, Suite 215

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Jared;

RE: Colorado Rose Red, Inc - Colorado Rose Red Pit
M.L.R.B. Permit # M-1978-332

On behalf of my Colorado Rose Red Inc., I am requesting a
extension of the decision date from Monday, September 24, 2018 to
Thursday, November 15, 2018 allow additional time for us to com-
plete the adequacy review responses and give the Division time to
complete review of the additional information generated by our
responses. Colorado Rose has contracted with a company to get the
geotechnical analysis study done, we expect to have it in early
October and will get the final adequacy responses to you shortly
after we get the report. '

Thanks for your help and if you have any questions call me at
303-423-7297.

Respectfully Submitted,

Envirogment, Inc.

Stevan L. O’'Brian
President

cc Colorado Rose Red, Inc. - via email
Mr. Jared Ebert - via e-mail
file
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